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To Members of the House Committee On Rules, 

 

I urge you to shelve this resolution. Every time the State of Oregon has taken local 

control away on taxes, it has resulted in higher rates and loss of services for rural 

communities. We in the rural areas are tired of funding Portland's failed policies. We 

lose every single time. I could also see this taxing the elderly out of their homes.  

 

No thank you, 

 

Belinda Coalman 


